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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

You may be aware from recent media coverage that the National Education Union (NEU) has declared strike action which will take 

place on 1 February and 2, 15 and 16 March. This is happening because of a national dispute between the union and the government 

over teachers’ pay and conditions, not because of any issues at our school. 

 

Once the school has received official notification from the NEU and I am made aware of which of their members at Churchfields will 

be undertaking strike action, I will immediately begin planning ahead for the above days. This will involve me carefully considering the 

extent to which either base can remain open, either fully or partially, on each of the strike days. 

 

Not all teaching staff at Churchfields are NEU members, and not all NEU members may decide to undertake strike action. 

 

When planning possible partial or full school closures, my decision will be based on a number of factors, such as whether the reduced 

number of staff available will affect the school’s ability to safeguard children and ensure their health and safety. For example, as a 

result of a reduction in the number of first aiders on site or whether there are sufficient staff to provide adequate pupil supervision. 

Children’s safety must and will always be my top priority. 

 

If there is a partial school closure, updated guidance from the Department for Education indicates that schools should prioritise places 

for vulnerable pupils and the children of critical workers, similarly to when schools were partially closed as a result of the pandemic. The 

school determines which children come under the vulnerable category using various factors. However, we depend on you to inform us 

if you are a critical worker and would like your child(ren) to be prioritised for a school place. Critical workers include certain people 

working in health & social care; education & childcare; key public services; local & national government; food & necessary goods; 

public safety & national security; transport; and utilities, communication & financial services.  

 

Please refer to Annex B (pages 22 and 23) of the attached guidance for more detailed information and contact the school by email at 

admin@churchfields.wilts.sch.uk  by Tuesday 24th January if you 1) meet the definition of critical worker; and 2) are likely to require a 

school place for your child(ren) during the intended strike action. Unfortunately we will be unable to consider a place for your 

child(ren) if you do not contact us before the deadline. 

 

The school may be required to request evidence of critical worker status. Names cannot be added to the critical worker list if this 

evidence is then not provided. 

 

No school places are guaranteed at this stage until I am aware of the staffing complement available at the school on the intended 

strike days. However, I will ensure you are kept informed in a timely manner in case you need to make alternative arrangements for 

your child(ren). Thank you for your support and patience in the meantime. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Simon Futcher. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Leaders Conference 
 

On Wednesday 18th January we 

went to Trowbridge for a Sports 

Leaders Conference. We did 

lots of fun games, learnt lots and 

gained a good understanding 

of what a Sports Leader does.  

We have thought of many ideas 

to help the school become 

more active and will be sharing 

these with everyone very soon. 

By Edie  

 
Another hard-working student has reached the top of 

the Mathletics podium today.  Well done to Oliver 

H.  Lots of shiny silver certificates too which is always 

good to see.  Well done! 

 

Gold: Oliver H 

 

Silver: Oliver H, Emily J, William, Leighton, Vinnie, 

Ryley, Christina, Joseph, Isabella R 

 

Bronze: Logan, Emily C, Bodhi C, Ezra, Florence, 

Alexis, Maddox, Hector G, Oliver H, Rufus, Emily J, 

William, Leighton, Livinia, Ted L, Vinnie, Morgan, Harry, 

Ryley, Christina, Joseph, George R, Isabella R, 

Alexander S, Isabella S 
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TERM DATES FOR 2022 – 2023 
 

Term 1: Thursday 1 September – Wed 19 October 

 

 Thursday 01 September – children back to school  

 Wednesday 19 October – INSET DAY (school closed) 

 

Term 4: Monday 20 February – Friday 31 March 

 

 Monday 20 February – children back to school  

 Friday 31 March  – INSET DAY (school closed) 

 
 

Term 2: Monday 31 October – Friday 16 December  

 

 Monday 31 October – children back to school  

 

Term 5: Monday 17 April – Friday 26 May 

 Monday 17 April – children back to school  

 Monday 1  May – Bank holiday (school closed) 

 Monday 08 May – Bank holiday (school closed) 

 

 

Term 3 Tuesday 03 January – Friday 10 February  

 

 Tuesday 03 January – INSET DAY (school closed) 

 Wednesday 04 January – children back to school 

 

 

Term 6: Monday 5 June – Tuesday 25 July 

 Monday 05 June – children back to school  

 Monday 24 July  – INSET DAY (school closed) 

 Tuesday  25 July – INSET DAY (school closed) 

 

 
 

 Diary Dates Term 3  
 

DATE EVENT 

Wednesday 18 January  Woodpecker Class Indoor Cricket AM  

Thursday 19 January  Falcon Class Swimming AM 

Thursday 26 January   Falcon Class Swimming AM 

Tuesday 31 January  Spirituality Day  

Thursday 02 February  Falcon Class Swimming AM 

Monday 06 February – Friday 10 February E-Safety Week  

Tuesday 07 February  West Wilts Dance Festival at the Forum Bath   

Thursday 09 February  Falcon Class Swimming 

Friday 10 February  End of Term 3 

                    

 

      

 

Wiltshire Council Careers Fair 

The Wiltshire Council Careers Fair is taking 

place on Thursday 26 January 2023, 2pm to 

6pm, at County Hall, Trowbridge. 

 

Learn more about exciting opportunities at 

Wiltshire Council. A number of in-house services 

will be exhibiting at the event, and are ready to 

explain what they do and what they can offer 

you. 

 

Find out more on the Wiltshire Council jobs 

website. 

 

 

https://wiltshire.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2883905f726c9fc694bef8b9e&id=56cb5a8688&e=b4e418086b
https://wiltshire.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2883905f726c9fc694bef8b9e&id=56cb5a8688&e=b4e418086b


 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Shining a Light on our Schools 

 

 Churchfields, Christ Church and 

Winsley Schools. 

 

Sunday 5th February 2023 

10.30am Christ Church 

 

 

You are warmly invited to a 

special family friendly church 

service, 

in which we will celebrate the 

partnership between our local churches and 

schools. 

 

The service will include the presentation and 

blessing of candles for each school community 

 and Commissioning new school leaders. 

 

Jesus said 

 ‘I have come in order that you might have life—

life in all its fullness.’  

John 10:10 

 

 

 



 

 
  

 
 
 
 

 


